§ _\!.5} g e
%‘*.."’i Fl Hiw! ._.;_.Th_’
Repllblic of the Phlhpplnes spi=l, C w1 of Zambo, Nore ;
Department of Education NG e [
Region IX, Zamboanga Peninsula JAN- 3.0 2000 & ‘

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ZAMBOANGA DEL NORTE
Capitol Drive, Estaka, Dipolog City, 7100

&Y

Tel No.: (065) 212-5843 e-mail address: zndivision@deped.gov.ph

Division Advisory No. 900 s 2020
January 14, 2020
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8 s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(depedzn.net)

St. Paul University Dumaguete School- to — School Campaign

This is in reference to the letter from Zecariah Chito A. Jumawan, Marketing and

Promotions Officer of St. Paul University Dumaguete regarding their annual school- to school
campaign on February 2020.

The conduct of said campaign is subject to the no- disruption-of- classes policy
stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged
Time- On-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

Widest dissemination of this advisory is desired.

MA. LIZA R, ILON EdD, CESO V1
Schpols Division Superintendent
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ST. PAUL UNIVERSITY DUMAGUETE
(St. Paul University System)
P.O. Box 12
6200 Dumaguete City
Philippines

December 16,2019

SUPT. MA. LIZA R. TABILON, EDD., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

Division of Zamboanga del Norte

Department of Education

Capitol Drive, Estaka, Dipolog City, Philippines

Dear Superintendent Tabilon:
Greetings of Peace and Love!

Allow us to convey our deepest gratitude for the tireless support you have given
St. Paul University Dumaguete. It has been a pleasure to work collaboratively
with you in forming Filipino youth leaders through the realization of our respective
vision-mission and philosophy as educational institution.

As we embark a new Academic Year, an annual school-to-school campaign is
slated in our activities. Thus, may we once again ask your kind approval to allow
our team to conduct a campaign among your Public Junior and Senior High
Schools on February 2020? We believe that your endorsement to this humble
request would usher us in achieving our Paulinian mission of forming integrated
persons.

For further details, you can keep in touch with the undersigned at the telephone
number (035) 225-1506 local 204, mobile number 09275587259 and email
address zecariahchito.jumawan@spud.edu.ph.

This humble request is anticipated with sincere appreciation and deep gratitude.
May God bless all our endeavors!

CARITAS CHRISTI URGET NOS!

Very truly yours,

gl
ZECARIAH cnﬂfb‘r.).] UMAWAN
Marketing and Promotions Officer

Noted by:

SR. JOSELINE R. LASALA, SPC
University President
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Tel. Nos, (035) 225-1506; 225-2680; 225-3657
Fax No. (035)225-7217
Website: www.spud.edu.ph




